
 

 

 

No. 23               16 March 2018

Chamber Concert 

A final reminder that  our Chamber 

Concert is on Thursday (22
nd

) at 7.00 pm 

in the studio theatre.  Tickets priced £5 

(£3) are available from reception. 

Science Festival 

A final reminder that this year’s Festival is 

open to the community tomorrow (17
th

) 

between 10.00 am and 4.00 pm.  The 

event is free and suitable for all ages. 

Our PTA  will be offering all visitors a 

tasty menu from which to select their 

lunch and snacks. From a Big Bang 

Banger to a Boyle’s Bacon Bap, a 

Luminosity Lunch Bag to a Pahoehoe 

Potato, everyone’s tastes should be 

accommodated.  Come and try a Chaos 

Cookie or some Hubble Hot Chocolate at 

the school’s café while thinking about how 

Proton Popcorn is made.  We look forward 

to meeting you. 

Year Group News 

Year 9 

 Well done to year 9 on returning all 

their option forms on time and for 

their serious approach to these 

important decisions.  We shall now go 

through them and continue to advise 

on the best possible programme for 

each individual child. 

 Year nine girls are reminded that they 

have their HPV vaccinations on 

Wednesday. 

Years 10 and 11 

Places on the 2019 trip to Japan will fill up 

fast now that the letter has gone out to all 

those in year 10 who have already 

expressed an interest.  Anyone now in 

year 10 or 11 can apply by getting a letter 

from Mrs Browning, Mrs Grainger or 

reception.  Don’t miss out! 

 

Year 11 

 Year 11 are reminded of their practice 

examinations: 

Monday 19
th

 March:  
Edmund mathematics paper 1 

Wednesday 21
st
 March: 

English Language 

Thursday 22
nd

 March: 

Jocelyn mathematics paper 1 

Friday 23
rd

 March 

Mathematics paper 2 

 Well done to those students who took 

their GCSE Food practicals this 

week.  The remaining students are 

reminded that they have their practicals 

on either Monday or Tuesday of next 

week. 

 All GCSE Art students have their 

final art practicals during the week 

commencing 26
th

 March. It is vital 

that all their prep work is completed 

before the final examination starts. 

Year 13 

 Year 13 have their art trip on Tuesday. 

 Year 13 drama students will have 

their practical exam on Friday 

afternoon (23
rd

). 

German Exchange 

A reminder that there is an information 

meeting for parents of children going on 

the German Exchange trip 2018 in Room 1 

on Tuesday 20
th

 March at 6.30 pm.  

Fixtures 

20.03.18 

U16 girls’ hockey v St Benedict’s at King 

Edward VI 

23.03.18 

U15 girls’ county cricket finals 

Suffolk Schools Team Golf Championship 

at Fynn Valley Golf course 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


